
 

Trustee Nominations 

November 2021 
 
 
 

 

Board Members  
 

In line with the governing document one third of the elected Board must retire by rotation at each 
Annual General Meeting. 

 
At the 2021 AGM the following Trustees are standing down. 

• Alan Pickup 
• Robert Owen 

 
During the year the following Trustees stood down 

• Helena Smith 
 
 

Trustee Nominations 
 
 

CVS Cheshire East Board of Trustees recommends that: 

1. The following nominees are suitable for election for Trustee positions 

a. Robert Owen 

 

Alan Pickup has decided not to stand for re-election. 

  

 
 

  



CVS Trustees 

Martyn Hulme  Co-opted member – Board Chair 
Alan Pickup Co-opted member 
Robert Owen Representing Congleton Hydro 
Moira Beswick  Representing Rossendale Trust 
Mark Hills   Representing Crewe YMCA 
 
Advisory Members 
We currently have 2 members who have joined the board but have not been appointed by the 
membership.  In line with our policy, we often recruit trustees part way through the year for 
appointment at a future AGM.  
 

Roberta Pompoino Representing Active Cheshire 
Peter Buckingham Representing Survive 
 
 
  
In line with the Trustee Recruitment Policy CVS Cheshire East will maintain a majority of Trustees 

representing the Membership on its board.  

With appointments above there remains potential 6 vacant places on the Trustee Board 4 for 

Trustees representing the Membership and 2 Co-opted Trustees.  To apply for one of these 

positions please visit our website below.      

For more information on our process of recruiting trustees or on what is involved in being a Trustee 

for CVS Cheshire East please visit www.cvsce.org.uk/about-us/our-trustees  

http://www.cvsce.org.uk/about-us/our-trustees

